
 

PUBLIC ADVISORY   

 

 

INCREASE IN POTHOLES AFTER FLOOD EVENT 

 
The prolonged heavy rain has inevitably resulted in an increase in the number of potholes in some 

places around the capital, particularly on the old pavement on the Nausori bound lane on Ratu 

Mara Road near Raiwasa junction. 

Our contractor is working hard to resolve the situation but this is likely to take a few days, subject 

to weather conditions. 

We are asking members of the public, especially motorists to please be patient and drive to the 

conditions. The FRA regrets the inconvenience. 

 

 

 

  


